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Thank you, Madame Vice-President,
The delegation of Turkmenistan welcomes the distinguished delegation of the Republic of Tajikistan to the UPR and thanks it for the detailed presentation of the human-rights-related accomplishments in Tajikistan.
We are pleased to note that the Government of Tajikistan has taken a number of measures in order to enhancing the development of legislative and institutional framework to promote and protect human rights, including development of a draft National strategy for the protection of human rights covering the period up to 2030.
While commending the adoption of several thematic action plans aimed at implementing the recommendations of United Nations human rights mechanisms, as well as specifying the time frame for carrying out the measures and the government bodies responsible.
Turkmenistan would like to submit the following recommendations: 

1. to continue its ongoing efforts to adopt the National Strategy for the protection of human rights covering the period up to 2030 and make practical steps aimed at successful implementation of the Strategy;
2. to maintain its awareness raising and training activities on human rights for the general public to raise the legal awareness across the country;

3. to pursue efforts to review and bring the legislation in line with the commitment to the international human rights obligations of Tajikistan; 

In conclusion, Turkmenistan wishes the Government of Tajikistan a successful UPR Review at its 3rd cycle.

I thank you.

Geneva, 4 November 2021
